
ROBO CALL DECEMBER 5, 2024 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

Tomorrow is First Friday, and we will have Adoration at 11:00 a.m. in the 

Chapel, followed by Benediction at noon.  

Food collection for the Christmas Box Program ends this Saturday 

morning, December 7th.  

Also this Saturday, Holy Family School is hosting “Breakfast with Santa” 

in the Messmer Center (Gym) from 8:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. for $6.00 per 

person.  If you can, stop by St. Francis Hall after the breakfast and help 

sort the grocery items for the Christmas Box Program. 

Remember that there is no food collection for St. Vincent de Paul in 

December because of the Christmas Box Program 

The Holy Day for the Immaculate Conception has been transferred from 

Sunday, December 8th to Monday, December 9th.  We will have Masses at 

7:00 a.m., 9:00 a.m. with Holy Family School and 7:00 p.m. I hope you 

will make plans to celebrate this great feast. 

The new liturgical ministry schedule has been published.  You can find it 

on the parish website and in the weekly bulletin. 

Please note the list of upcoming Advent and Christmas services on the 

board in the church vestibule.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

